
2016 TuTu Tots
November

Be kind. Be thoughtful. Be genuine. But most of all, Be THANKFUL !

Monthly/Upcoming News:

TuTu Tots
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During this month your dancer will learn about a dancer named Evan. He is going to help us teach your dancer how
to Leap, Curtsy, Skip, Point and Flex our feet. We are also going to learn 4th position of ballet!

For the Wee Petite I & II class they have the opportunity to be in the Father/Daughter class that will be held over
three weekends in November. It is a great chance for their Dad, Grandpa, Uncle, Older Brother, or Family Friend to
dance with their favorite dancer! If you have any questions about the class, let me know.

We have dress rehearsal for class on November 17th for Teeny Kix and November 21st for Tiny Kix, Wee Petite I, &
Wee Petite II. I would like all dancers who have received their uniform to wear it to class. This will give us the
opportunity to trouble shoot any issues and make sure everyone has all of the right pieces, etc. If your dancer
does not have their uniform yet, they should just come in regular practice wear. it is not a problem, but you will get
a chance to see by observing the others, what they will need and how the uniform should be worn.

We will not have class on Thursday November 24th. I hope everyone has a Happy Thanksgiving!

If you have any questions, please let me know. You can reach me at marshall_mn@justforkix.com, or via phone at
507-829-3748, or after class.

Marshall - MN



Tell your family and friends 
what you are THANKFUL FOR.  

Caution: Do not use markers that will bleed through. 
* This is also online on your home town JFK web-site.




